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DANGERS OF DIRECTING LASER LIGHTS AT AIRCRAFT  
 
 
1 This notice is intended to highlight the dangers of directing laser lights at an aircraft. 
 
 
2 Directing of laser lights at aircraft can be hazardous to their operations. The lights can confuse, 
distract or cause discomfort to pilots on the aircraft. 
 
 
3 If you come across any such activity, please inform the Civil Aviation Authority of Singapore 
(CAAS) (email: caas_ats_ansp@caas.gov.sg). 
 
 
Please call Capt. Tan Lay Ying at Tel: +65 6325-2471 or Marine Safety Control Centre (MSCC) Duty 
Officer at +65 6325-2488/2489 for clarification on this Port Marine Notice. 
 
 
 
 
DAKNASH GANASEN 
PORT MASTER 
MARITIME AND PORT AUTHORITY OF SINGAPORE 
 

  


